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June 4th 
 

June 4th is currently closed for balloting as it is booked 
for the Canadian Home Builder's Association 

Tournament. This day is being held for the CHBA with 
hopes that the Provincial wide outdoor sports 

restrictions will be lifted in the upcoming Provincial 
Health Update. If the restrictions end up not being lifted, 
THGC will be opening June 4th as a regular day. If this is 
the case, another newsletter will be sent out to inform of 

the opening of the June 4th Tee Sheet. 
  

 

 
 

Adidas Promo 

Friend on 

Facebook 

Follow on 

Twitter 

Forward to a 

Friend 

 

Golf Shop 

 

 Open 1 hour 

prior to first tee 

time 

 

 

May 10th - 23rd 

 

5:30am 

 

May 24th - July 



 

 

 
Masa's Grill Update 

 
Weekend Specials 

The weekend dining specials are still available, but we 
highly recommend reservations due to limited outdoor 

seating. All weekend dining specials are also available for 
takeout with advanced notice.  

18th 

 

5:00am 

 

 

Practice 

Facility 

 

 

May 24th - July 

18th 

 

Monday 6:00am - 

8:00pm 

Tuesday  5:00am - 

8:00pm 

Wednesday 5:00am - 

7:00pm 

Thursday 6:00am - 

8:00pm 

Friday 5:00am - 8:00pm 

Saturday 5:00am - 

8:00pm 

Sunday 5:00am - 

7:00pm 

 

 

Masa's Grill -

Take Out 

 

Open Daily at 

5:30am 

 

 

Masa's Grill 

Patio 

 



   

Friday Night Prime Rib  

 

Saturday Chef's Plate  
This weeks feature: Halibut 

Open Daily at 

5:30am 

 

 

 

 

Please refer to you 

member booklet to 

familiarize yourself with 

the hours of operation 

 

  



  

 
Please contact 



Food & Beverage Manager  
Ryan Brown 

to book your reservation / take out orders 
250-862-3177 

rbrown@harvestgolf.com 
  

 

 
 

Corporate Program 

  

 We offer a corporate program for staff uniforms, team 

apparel, tournament gifts or logoed golf balls. 
please contact  

Mr. Wayne Ryder 
rmi9@shaw.ca 

   

 

 

 

  

   



 

 
Friendly Reminders 

  
A reminder from Member Services that payments 

has been automatically charged to your credit card 
on May 20th. This is for the balance owing on your 

April statement, that you would have received on May 1st. 
   

     

 


